
Before her graduation from the NAIT AHT program, Heather was actively involved in leadership of her profession through 
her position as Student Representative. Being an active member of the Board is a great responsibility, however, Heather 
surpassed these expectations while maintaining her studies and performance in school. After maintaining her studies and 
performance in school. After graduation she was elected back onto the BOD as a Director at Large, but quickly accepted the 
added responsibility and time commitment to act as the liaison for the PR Committee.  
Her passion for veterinary medicine is rich, and her efforts to contribute to the ABVTA is clear. Heather has demonstrated both 
leadership and initiative during her involvement with the ABVTA, and it is my belief she will continue to engage and support 
our membership wherever possible. 
 


